
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, December 12, 2020, in Bethel Assembly God’s fellowship hall 
for a specially called meeting. Present were Don Woods, Jason Woods, Emma Williams, David 
Carlson, and Linda Carlson. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
President Don Woods recommended that Esther Hutsell fill the empty seat on the Board of 
Directors. Motion by Linda Carlson, second by David Carlson. Verbal proxy votes were taken 
from John Holman, Larry Surginer, Judy Woods, and Deanna Walter - all affirming the 
placement of Esther to the Board. Unanimous vote by those present and proxy votes approved 
Esther to serve on the Board. 
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for Saturday, February 6, 2021, at 9:00 AM in Bethel 
Assembly of God’s fellowship hall, following a motion by Jason Woods and second by Linda 
Carlson. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


